
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

Prequalification for Acquisition - Digital Supply Chain Financing 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender (Pre-Qualification) 
posted on NBP’s website (Ref: NT-05/22/2025-2, dated 22nd May 2025), PPRA’s website 
(Ref: TS563147E dated 23rd May 2025) EPAD (Ref # F-250507360) and published in 
newspaper be treated as cancelled.  

This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites.  

 

 

(Divisional Head)  
Procurement Division Logistics, Communications & Marketing Group,  
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office Building, 
I.I Chundrigar Road, Karachi.  
Tel: 021-99220331, 38902435 


